
March 4, 2021 

Via ePUC 
Ed McNamara, Director 
Regulated Utility Planning Division 
Vermont Department of Public Service 
112 State Street, 3rd Floor 
Montpelier, VT 05620-2601 
ed.mcnamara@vennont.gov 

DKM Downs 
Rachlin 
Martin riti_c 

Business Sense • Legal Ingenuity 

John H. Marshall 
Tel: (802) 748-8324 
jmarshall@drm.com 

Re: Case No. 21- -PET 
Petition of Green Mountain Power Corporation for a certificate of public good 
authorizing the purchase of electricity from Great River Hydro, LLC 

Dear Mr. McNamara: 

Pursuant to 30 V.S.A. § 248, today we are filing the above-referenced Petition with the Vermont 
Public Utility Commission. 

The purpose of this letter is to request on behalf of Green Mountain Power Corporation a 
determination by the Department of Public Service under 30 V.S.A. § 202(f) that the request set 
forth in the Petition is consistent with the Vermont 20-Year Plan. 

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

DOWNS RACHLIN MARTIN PLLC 

John H. Marshall 

JHM:tmr 
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